
 

Homework Update! 

Next half term, we will be introducing the CGP SATs 

practise books to the majority of the Year group. In addi-

tion to below, the children will be expected to complete 

a page or two from each of the books, each week, to help 

consolidate their learning and prepare them 

for our SATS assessments in May.  

The following must be completed each 
week; 

1. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min TT Rockstars/Numbots  

2. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min sessions on Spelling Shed  

3. Minimum of 3 x 15 min reading - diaries signed  

YEAR SIX 

Autumn 2 Clubs - ICS Coaching 

Dereham Junior continue to have an exciting part-
nership with ICS Coaching who have been provid-
ing our school with lots of exciting clubs over the 
last 2 years. Coach Rob and Liam lead a series of 
fun and engaging sessions. The following are avail-
able to Year 6 for Autumn 2: 

After school clubs  

Tuesday Year 5,6 - Multi-Sports 3:30PM - 4:30PM  

Wednesday Year 5,6 - Football 3:30PM - 4:30PM  

https://forms.gle/noc3cA6iZs79nfuh6 (link to sign up) 

Evening Clubs 

Wednesday Year 5,6 Dodgeball 6PM - 7PM  

Thursday Year 3,4,5,6 Wildcats (Girls football)  

4:35PM - 5:35PM  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSfkvae_CSVils0GbpfomOBrDjD_HQ70dZRVap
klYPdQSYlcaw/viewform 

 (link to sign up) 

 Clubs are first come, first served for places. 

 Each session is £3 (Pupil Premium/FSM £1) 

 You can Pay as you go or all in one go. 

Please contact officeicscoaching@gmail.com for more 
information. 

 Norwich Castle Trip -  

Thursday 2nd November 

We are looking forward to our 
trip to Norwich castle on Thursday 2nd No-
vember to support our upcoming Crime and 
Punishment topic: Hung, Drawn and Quar-
tered. 

The trip will involve two workshops at the 
castle itself and then we will also explore 
relevant exhibits at the nearby Museum of 
Norwich. Opportunities to study Norwich’s 
fantastic architecture will also support the 
Art aspect of our new topic for this half term. 

*Meet our new House Captains and Prefects!* 

All of the Year 6 team would like to congratu-
late all the elected House Captains and Pre-
fects! We are very proud of you all. Well done. 

https://forms.gle/noc3cA6iZs79nfuh6
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfkvae_CSVils0GbpfomOBrDjD_HQ70dZRVapklYPdQSYlcaw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfkvae_CSVils0GbpfomOBrDjD_HQ70dZRVapklYPdQSYlcaw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfkvae_CSVils0GbpfomOBrDjD_HQ70dZRVapklYPdQSYlcaw/viewform

